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The soybean industry recognizes that animal feeding operations can be important to the bottom line for 

our producers and wish to support measures that help such operations be successful. 2216 appears to 

be such a measure.  Our interpretation is that this bill helps define the line that setbacks can be 

measured from.  Such clarity can only help all parties go through the process knowing the rules.  If that 

is indeed the case, we stand in firm support. 


